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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been 
issued by the National Park Service (NPS) and the United States Coast Guard 
(USCG) for the Environmental Assessment (EA) of the construction of a USCG 
Rescue 21 communication site at Deception Hills, located in Alaska’s Glacier Bay 
National Park and Preserve. The USCG and the NPS have determined that the 
proposed action (permit issuance, construction, operation, and maintenance) 
would not significantly affect the human environment. 

The National Park Service (NPS) has decided to issue a permit for Deception 
Hills before any action associated with this project is implemented. 

A copy of the FONSI and final EA are available on the web at 
http://parkplanning.nps.gov/projectHome.cfm?projectID=26546. Copies are 
also available at the Rescue 21 Project Resident Office in Douglas, AK and upon 
request from the USCG.  

For more information please contact:  

William Freeland 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
US Coast Guard Rescue 21 Project Resident Office 
100 Savikko Rd. 
Douglas, AK 99824 
(907) 463-2955 
William.A.Freeland@uscg.mil 
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